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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 18th October 2022. 
 
Photographs will be taken throughout the school day. Every child will have an individual 
photograph, if they have siblings in school, they will have a photograph together. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to allow younger siblings who are not at Hurst Hill to be part 
of the photographs. 
 
There will be no PE on this day for years 5 and 6 so please send children to school in full 
school uniform. 
 
Please ensure that your child is correct uniform. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Johnson 
Head of school 
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